Christmas 2010

“You are the light of the world. A city built on a hill cannot be hidden.”
Matthew 5:14

Imagine you are the light.
Imagine wherever you go, there is less darkness and when you really shine, there is none.
Imagine hundreds, thousands, even tens of thousands of lights, all gathered together!

Now imagine Canada’s capital: a city of lights on a hill; a symbol of God’s Light onto the world.

When it comes to radio, only one station shares that vision. Only one station has the wherewithal to use all the new
technologies to shine the 2,000 year old light of the reality of Jesus Christ: CHRI Family Radio, 99.1 Ottawa, 100.7
Pembroke, 88.1 Cornwall and chri.ca.

Jesus said, “No one after lighting a lamp puts it under the bushel basket, but on the lamp stand, and it gives light to all
in the house. In the same way, let your light shine before others, so that they may see your good works and give glory
to your Father in heaven.” (Mat 5:15-16).

With your help we can continue broadcasting the light of Jesus Christ over the entire region so you and your family can
continue enjoying the benefits of CHRI Family Radio throughout the year (advertising does not cover the bills but your
generosity enables us to bridge the gap).

Please join us at this special time to help us share the light!
This 2010 Christmas Appeal letter is sent to you by General Manager Bill Stevens, his 7 team members
and many volunteers, who are committed to bringing the best radio to you and your family.
P.S. Consider making a Christmas gift to keep Family Radio CHRI on the air.

Please tear off the form below and send in your contribution now.
Thank you and Merry Christmas from our Family to yours!




